Press Release
Humboldt Bay Harbor District Economic Development Forum on Aquaculture

On Monday evening, October 14, the Humboldt Bay Harbor, Recreation and Conservation District’s Economic Development Committee (Harbor District EDC) will host a meeting on the progress and prospects for further development of aquaculture in and around Humboldt Bay. This is the second convening of such a committee by the Harbor District, which first met and explored economic development potential in 2010. The October 14 meeting is the fourth since the Committee was reconvened in 2013.

Aquaculture expert Ted Kuiper will convene and moderate a panel discussion on the progress and challenges of aquaculture development on Humboldt Bay. The panel will also explore whether there are new prospects as yet unexploited. Panel members will include aquaculture practitioners, agency staff, consultants and fishery scientists. Those slated for participation on the panel include Adam Wagschal of H.T. Harvey Associates, aquaculture consultant Erica Guevara-Blackwell, Randy Lovell of the California Department of Fish and Wildlife, Mitch White of Taylor Mariculture, John Finger of Hog Island Oyster Company, and Humboldt Bay Harbor District Conservation Director Dan Berman and CEO Jack Crider. 

Panelists will give brief overviews of various topics, but much of the evening will be devoted to answering questions posed by the audience and between the panelists. Topics anticipated for discussion include a progress report on the Harbor District-sponsored aquaponics project at the Redwood Marine Terminal Berth 1, the new Hog Island oyster hatchery project, scientific issues on carrying capacity of Humboldt Bay, Taylor nursery project progress report, the California Shellfish Initiative, and a preliminary discussion of Redwood Terminal 2 (Freshwater Tissue Company) property for aquaculture. The latter topic will be more fully explored at a future Harbor District EDC meeting devoted just to the Freshwater Tissue Company site recently acquired.
Harbor District EDC meetings are convened at 6 PM on the second Monday night of each month at the Woodley Island Marina conference room. In addition to evaluating various trade sectors, the Committee will also consider potential uses of various Harbor District assets, including the Fields Landing Boat Yard, Woodley Island Marina, and assets on the Samoa Peninsula. More information is available at www.humboldtbay.org. Previous meetings covered prospects for marine and rail trade and can be viewed on Access Humboldt. 
